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Kehelland, Camborne, TR14 0DA
Website: www.kehellandschool.co.uk
Phone: 01209 643143
Email: kehelland@tpacademytrust.org

 Head Teacher: Mrs Ellie Watkins       


Music update

Dear Parents,
Musical instruments will be going home next week after the lesson. Allowing the children to take the instruments home is an important part of learning to play, as they have a chance to practice the skills and music they have been learning in the lessons.
Special performances throughout the year (Christmas concert etc.) will count towards Children University (CU) points and children enrolled in the CU programme will be credited with points whenever they take part in a performance. It is also a possibility that practice books could be made up for the children and CU points could be awarded on the completion of tasks within them.
The instruments are on loan to the school from Cornwall Music Service at no cost to you. However, if you decide to allow your child to take home the instrument, you will be responsible for any damage occurred out of school.
The instruments will need to be back in school on Wednesdays at the latest so that they can be arranged for the lesson the following day.
If you decide to allow your child to take home an instrument, please sign and return the following slip by Tuesday 25th April
If you have any questions or queries, please come and see your class teacher.
Many thanks

Kirsten Burden and Meg Lewis

Child’s name: __________________________________________ Class: _________

I allow my child to take home the musical instrument and agree to take responsibility for any damage occurred outside of school.
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